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Dear Madison County Schools Family, 

Thank you for your support and your patience as we move forward together during this uncertain time. 
Our dedication to the mission of educating your children, our students, remains unwavering despite 
changing circumstances.  
 
Beginning this Wednesday, each school principal will provide non-graded optional enrichment materials 
to assist in keeping students engaged and occupied. These materials will be provided on your school’s 
website, via e-mail, and in paper packets available in bins outside your school. 
 
In the meantime, starting on Tuesday, please visit our district website for suggested online learning 
resources and activities for your children. 
 
Next week, beginning on Monday, March 23, teachers will share classwork via web, email, and hard 
copies to keep our regular school curriculum moving forward. Your principal will communicate with you 
further concerning the multiple ways your student will be able to access these materials. This distance 
learning will be required classwork. It is vitally important that we continue moving the mark together so 
that our students stay on track with their studies, even while school buildings are closed. 
 
As you might imagine, report cards will not be issued this week, but will be postponed. 
 
Plans are in the works to provide meals for students in need, and we will communicate the details of that 
plan as it is finalized early this week. 
 
In a time of many unknowns, we are thankful for the nimble response of our faculty, staff, and families as 
we remain steadfast in our commitment to the students of Madison County. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Charlotte A. Seals 
Superintendent 
Madison County Schools


